
 
 

 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 

 
In personnel matters, the Board: 

• accepted the resignation of Christine Olsen as a paraprofessional and then hired her to fill a 
family medical leave; 

• employed Christine Dziedic and Diane Petronio to fill family medical leaves; 
• employed Judy Radusewicz, Leslie Pimental, Rachel Fonck, and Chris Lincoln as 

paraprofessionals; and 
• accepted the resignation of lunch aide Mary Kamba.  

 
 

 
In other matters, the Board: 

• congratulated the Walker Girls Basketball Team on its first place finish in the Des Plaines 
Valley Conference; 

• heard a report on the recent District Excellence Team meeting, 
• heard a report on the recent Summit Hill Educational Foundation meeting; 
• heard a report on the recent District 843 meeting; 
• approved the second and final reading of Board Policy 2:20 as presented; 
• held a tax levy hearing and then adopted the 2010 tax levy resolution; 
• authorized submittal of the 2010 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report to the Association 

of the School Business Officials for examination; 
• designated Old Plank Trail Bank of Frankfort as a district depository; 
• heard a report on the parent survey results; 
• heard an update on district-wide implementation of the PBIS program; 
• heard that there currently are 3,594 students enrolled in district schools.   
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